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Waste Water Treatment Plant Improvements 
 
Due to various new environmental requirements the town must make some 
improvements to the waste water treatment plant.  In addition to these new 
requirements, due to the age of the plant and some of the mechanical parts it is the 
appropriate time to look at rebuilding treatment process areas that are in excess of 30 
years old.  These areas include but are not completely limited to the primary treatment 
basins, headworks (grit collection areas) and chlorine contact areas.   
 
BF&S has put together a proposal for the project, the first step is to get a PER done as 
this project will more than likely qualify for State Revolving Loan Fund dollars.  This will 
allow the town to take advantage of lower interest rates and possibly a longer term than 
the traditional bond of 20 years.  In addition to this to help save cost, the PER will 
evaluate the use of a design build strategy similar to the strategy that the town utilized 
for extending sewer main pipe to park 1 which helped reduce the cost of the project 10-
20%.   
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